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Alexandria Latragna

From: Ki and Anne Filek <filekanneki@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 7:45 PM
To: Bruces Beach Task Force
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bruce’s beach

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or 
attachments. 

We are all for fairness and equity;however, it seems a little disingenuous to focus on the Bruce family when 
according  to information, there were several  white families who also had their property seized 
thru  eminent  domain. This government policy has been used for many projects including the freeway 
expansion.  
Let’s be fair in reporting news and  not be selective to sell papers.  Treat everyone  with respect and we will get 
this country back on tract to be loving and all inclusive    
 
--  
Anne and Ki Filek 
filekanneki@gmail.com 
 


